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Dear Town of Mount Morris Water Customer:;
We Need your Help!!

The EPA (Environmental Protection Agency), NYSDOH (New York State Dept of Health) and the LCDOH
(Livingston County Dept of Health) Need your help identifying the material of your water service line
that enters your house.

MNew regulations from these agencies are requiring municipalities to perform comprehensive
inventories of service line materials throughout water systems. Town employees have already been
collecting information about service lines, and as a Town water consumer, your cooperation will help
this process move forward smoothly,

On the back of this letter, are guidelines for determining what material your water service line is made
of. To follow NYSDOH regulations, the town is asking all water customers to identify their water service
line material.

You may collect this information yourself, or schedule an appointment for employees from the Town of
Mount Morris Highway Department to come and identify the water service line material.

We are asking you to send a photo of your service line entering your house as well as your meter, If you
could please send your address, photos, and the type of material for the service line entering your
home to the following email address,

mmtownhighway@townofmtmorris.com

Or to make an appointment for a town employee to come and gather this information call 585-658-
3375 Monday- Thursday from 8:00 am - 1:20 pm.

Sincerely,

Samuel Cipriano
Superintendent of Highways Town of Mount Morris



